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ASSEMBLIES THIS WEEK 
 

Our ‘Pupils of the Week’ were celebrated and praised in 
our Celebration Assembly, on Monday. 
 

On Tuesday, Mrs Neal and some of the children, talked 
to the rest of the school about the history of NGJS. 
 

Today, we had a special visit from The Sheffield Music 
Academy. They performed Peter and the Wolf to our Y4, 
Y5 & Y6 pupils. What a treat! 

  UPCOMING CALENDAR DATES   
 

JULY 

18th - Y6 Leavers’ Shows, 2.00pm & 6.00pm 

19th - IR to Forge Dam 

20th - Y6 Leavers’ Party 

21st - School closes to pupils at 3.35pm 

 

SEPTEMBER 

4th - INSET DAY - school closed to pupils 

5th - School reopens to pupils 

9th - School grounds tidy up session, adult 
volunteers, 9.30am - 1.00pm 

11th - Y6 Parent/Carer Information Evening  
6pm 

12th - Y5 Parent/Carer Information Evening 
6pm 

13th - Individual school photographs 

13th - Y3 Parent/Carer Information Evening 
6pm 

14th - Y4 Parent/Carer Information Evening 
6pm 

21st - Y5 Jorvik visit 

WEEKLY NGJS HISTORY FACT 

In the early 1900s, the school had to close many times 
because they ran out of gas for heating supply. For 

example, the school closed on 25th and 26th January 
1917. - Jemimah and Elsie Y4 

NGJS VOLUNTEER PLEA 

On Saturday 9th September (9.30am - 
1.00pm), we are going to be spending the 
morning tidying up the school grounds, 
after the removal of the scaffolding/
fencing, used for our roofing works. 

Tasks will include: sweeping, weeding, sanding 
and painting benches & fences, planting pots 
and moving/organising resources that have 
been stored in the large outdoor containers.   

We need a team of adults to help us spruce up our 
grounds ready for the new school year. Unfortunately, 
due to health and safety reasons, we do not feel it is 
appropriate to have children attending. 

Tea and coffee will be provided. If you are able to help 
us, please contact the school office. 

Thank you in advance for your kind support. 

NGJS SPORTS VESTS 

If any Y6 children still have a running vest at 
home, please could they return it to Mr 
Hancock before the end of term. Thank you. 

FAREWELL TO LIZ WENSLEY 

We are saying a fond farewell to Liz Wensley, 
the art teacher who has been running a popular 
after school art club at Nether Green for 
many, many years.   

Numerous children have enjoyed her classes 
over the years and have produced some amazing 
and creative artwork. 

We would like to say a big thank 
you to Liz and wish her all the 
best.  She shall be greatly missed. 

NGJS FINAL BAKE SALE OF THE YEAR 

The final bake sale of the year will be held on 
Wednesday 19th July in the small yard.  

We are asking all year groups for donations of yummy 
cakes, which can be dropped off in the main office.  

As usual, no nuts please and if you bake at home could 
you kindly include a list of ingredients with the goodies?  

Thanks for all your support. We are really 
looking forward to it! 

Harriet and the PTA 
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Hi! We are 145th Hallam Brownies and we meet on Tuesday evenings in 
Nether Green. Brownies get together to make friends, learn new skills, get 
creative and have adventures. We have spaces available in September for 
girls aged 7-10. 

Please get in touch for more details: 145sheffieldbrownies@gmail.com 

DINNER MENU - W/C 17th July 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PTA END OF YEAR MESSAGE 
 

We wanted to take an opportunity at the end of the year to say a big thank you to all our families for 
supporting the PTA with our various events throughout the year. We have loved seeing the children have a 
great time at the cinema clubs, discos, bake sales and the festival. We are also very grateful to everyone who 
has helped out at the events.  We have raised a total of just over £5689 (with one more bake sale still to 
come) which is fantastic. 
 

The PTA is really happy that we will be using this money, alongside previously raised funds, to work with the 
school on plans to develop an outdoor learning area behind the sports hall. We have some early design ideas 
and will be taking these forward next academic year. We will keep you all updated. If anyone has skills in the 
design of outdoor spaces or knows of someone who does, please let us know, as we are really keen to get some 
expert advice! Please do get in touch with us at friendsofnethergreen@gmail.com 
 

We have already got a plan for events next year so there are even more opportunities for children to come 
together and create memories and for us to raise more funds to support this ambitious project.  If anyone 
would like to be involved in any way, please drop us an email 
at friendsofnethergreen@gmail.com.  
 

Once again, thanks for all your support. We wish everyone a 
happy and restful summer with their families.  

 
 

Harriet & the PTA 

Y6 ENTERPRISE EVENT SUCCESS 

Our Y6 Enterprise event raised an impressive £1437.81. Thank you to all the parents and carers who 
came along to support the event and well done to the Y6 team for such a successful effort.  Wow! 
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Y3 – Y6 EXTRA CURRICULAR CLUBS AUTUMN TERM 2023/24 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

PE KIT  

Please could we remind parents and 
carers that all children are 
required to wear a full PE kit for 
their PE lessons and sporting 
events. The PE kit consists of:  

• NGJS T-shirt 

• Black shorts or black jogging 
bottoms, with no logo 

• Black plimsolls with non-
marking soles for indoor use/
trainers for outdoors 

PE T-shirts can be bought from 
the school office at a cost of 
£5.00. There are sizes: 7-8 years, 
9-11 years, 12-13 years and 14-15 
years.  

Children should always have their 
PE kit in school.  

Long hair 
must be tied 
back and any 
jewellery/
watches 
(including 
Fitbits) 
removed.  

 

 

https://www.sheffield.gov.uk/sites/
default/files/2023-07/
whats_on_guide_autumn_2023_0.pdf 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 


